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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 2:15 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Voting on internet

There is enough election fraud with mail in ballots,  We do not need to have more with inter net voting. All voting should 
be in person with a valid Colorado I D.   Voters should then get a permanent hand stamp when they cast there vote in the 
box.  
 
 




